
 

 

From: Backman Christer  

Sent: Friday, March 21, 2014 2:04 PM 

To: SANCO PHARMACEUTICALS D5 

Cc: Kumlin Howell Åsa; Wiberg Kent; Wennberg Annika; Wittgren Bengt 

Subject: VB: External study on the availability of medicinal products for human use 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

  

We acknowledge the receipt of the above report on the External Study on the availability of 

medicinal products for human use. We have no specific comments or suggestions for 

corrections to it. For your information, Sweden has not implemented article 126a of directive 

2001/83/EC and we have therefore no comments to make on the list of products.  

  

On behalf of Medical Products Agency 

  

  

  

 
 

Christer Backman, senior expert 

EU coordinator 

External Relations and Innovation Support 

 


